
Dear Members of the Judiciary Committee, 

 

SB 525 expands the definition of "domestic violence" well beyond what any reasonable person would 

determine it to be.  This is dangerous and counterproductive. Please remove this provision. 

 

Currently, judges have virtually unlimited discretion eliminate the right to keep and bear firearms from 

people who have not been accused of, let alone convicted of, ANY crime.  The proposed "dash 1" 

amendment would correct this undeserved yet all too often abused ability and allow an accused person 

to seek due process. I urge you to support this amendment if you choose to move this bill forward. But 

PLEASE respectfully consider voting against SB 525 in entirety. Thank you, 

 

 

Blessings to you, 

 

Mary Bowe 

usafpilotmomma@gmail.com 

 


